
 
  
 

 

 Cookie Craver  
 

 

 
 

For Girl Scouts who have more customers and  
want to keep working towards a Cookie Package Goal after Initial Orders! 
 
 
 
 
 
        
 

Thursday, February 6—Saturday, March 8, 2025 
at Council Cookie  Cupboards 

 
Parents or Troop Cookie Chairs/Leaders may bring in a Cookie Craver submission form to GSNI 
Council Cupboard to receive cookies for additional orders. Payment is due at the time of the 
submission/cookie pick-up. Forms are available at www.girlscoutsni.org/cookieresources and 
Rallyhood. 

• Girl Scouts collect additional cookie orders from customers. Payment is collected at the time of the 
customer’s order. Online orders cannot be submitted as part of this activity. 

• Complete the Cookie Craver submission form and bring with full payment to a Council Cupboard. 
• Cookie Craver submission forms can ONLY be processed at a Council Cupboard located at 

resource centers during regular Cupboard hours. 
• If inventory is not available at the cupboard to complete the order, payment due will be adjusted to 

match cookies issued. 
• Payment will be processed at the Resource Center store and a receipt issued. 
• The Cupboard Manager will pull the cookies packages needed, count out with the Girl Scout/adult 

and issue a receipt for the cookies received. NOTE: S’mores and Toffee-tastics may not be available 
at the cupboards and should not be sold through this activity. 

• Girl Scouts with a Cookie Craver submission for of 18+ packages will receive the Goal Getter patch. 
• The Cupboard Manager enters eBudde transactions to give credit to the Girl Scout towards rewards 

and the troop credit towards proceeds. Cookie Craver orders CANNOT be entered into eBudde in 
advance like a typical cupboard order or the troop will be double charged. 

• The Girl Socut will deliver the cookies to customers in a timely manner. 
 

Questions? Email Product Program Team at cookies4you@girlscoutsni.org. 

http://www.girlscoutsni.org/cookieresources
https://rallyhood.com/157732
mailto:cookies4you@girlscoutsni.org

